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I work in native plant landscaping, and I rely on OregonFlora for my job. I often need 

to identify wild native plants, or check up on the ranges, names, or descriptions of 

plants I'm using in a garden. I'm looking forward to the third volume of Flora of 

Oregon when it becomes available, but in the meantime the website is an essential 

resource. Many others like me depend on OregonFlora, and we ask that you provide 

the funding they need, to keep providing us with quality information. 


